INTERNATIONAL INDIAN SCHOOL BURAIDAH

Indian Festival Holiday

(31-10-2024)
Ref: CIR/IISB/PAR/40/2024-25 29 October 2024

Dear Parents,

Greetings!
This is to inform all the stakeholders of International Indian School Buraidah that Thursday, 31** October 2024 will

be a holiday for the school on account of Indian Festival - Diwali. The School office will remain closed on 31

October 2024.

Festival Wishes to All!



https://v3.camscanner.com/user/download

